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Hi Elise:
 
Yes, the revised due dates for the two reports are as follows:
 
January 31, 2012 – Pilot Test Report
February 29, 2012 – Revised CAP
 
Thanks,
 
Karel Detterman
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Elise Sbarbori [mailto:esbarbori@tecaccutite.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 5:24 PM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: request for extension, 1435 Webster Street, Alameda
 
Hi Karel,
 
Thanks for your phone call. This email is regarding the site at 1435 Webster Street in Alameda,
California. We just received the final round of laboratory results for the sampling following the
oxidizer injections which were completed in October. I expect to have the report for these activities
finalized by the end of January. Could you please extend the deadline for the Pilot Test Report to
late January and the requested Revised Corrective Action Plan accordingly? That would be much
appreciated.

As ever, please feel free to call if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
 
Elise Sbarbori
Project Manager
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